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444 A Street

Springfield, OR 97477
April 24, 2019 (641) 726-2587
(541) 726-2596
Jim Hart www, healthoregon.org/DWP
City of Oakland
637 NE Locust St

Oakland, OR 97462

Re: New Intake (PR#2019-62)
City of Oakland (PWS#00581)
Preliminary Approval

Dear Jim:

Thank you for your submittal of plan review information for the new intake for the
City of Oakland to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services (DWS).
On April 11, 2019, our office received a site map, layout design, specifications, and
the plan review fee of $3300. At this time DWS grants preliminary approval.

This project includes the construction of a new intake structure in Calapooya Creek
near the old intake and two raw water pumps.

The project will be granted final approval subject to the City of Oakland providing
written verification that the project was completed per plans and OAR 333-061-
0050 Construction Standards.

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free
to call me at (541) 726-2587 x29 or e-mail me at rebecca.a.templin(@state.or.us.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Templin, P.E.
Regional Engineer
Drinking Water Services

cc:  Julie Wray, DWS Portland
Tawni Bean, Business Oregon
Susan Douthit, Watermaster District 15
Andrey Chernishov, P.E., HBH Consulting Engineers, Inc.
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